October 7, 2021
Laure! Park Board Meeting

Started 5:30 PM by Scot Stokes with Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, Richard Herr, Matt
Wheeler, Paul Kober and Irv Wilke.

No Public Comment

Approved minutes from September 2, 2021 meeting, Irv motioned and Phyllis 2™. Motion passed
Guests Gavin Williams and John Chatwood

New Business:

Lions Park walking path was discussed and the Park Board recommends a sign be made to reflect
“Pedastrians on the water side and all others to the outside.”
Pier to be finished in a week.

Old Business:

Jaycee hall Update — Electrician to be done soon. John Chatwood asked for the status of the hall to use
for Shooting Education, Park Board recommended the Shooting Education be able to use the hall for no
charge. Rod and Gun Club will not need the hall this year.

Info on Website - Gavin Williams made a presentation and the Park Board recommends Williams
Consulting LLC. Be hired to move forward on lining up software for the rental of campsites and bhuildings
at Riverside Park and other parks in Laurel. Jon moved and Irv 2™, Motion passed.

Kids Kingdom — The project is fully funded and equipment is being ordered.
Riverside Park Update — New water line to be run in December
Other items:

It was discussed to put a light on the flag in Fireman’s Park for approximately $1275. Scott made a
motion and Evan 2%, Motion approved

We agreed to meet on November 4" at Riverside Hall for the next meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 6:30

Jon Rutt



